
Dear Religious Education Families, 
 
 

We hope you are enjoying the start of summer! 
 

Registration for religious education and for Sunday Preschool, is now open. The 
link for registration is available on the parish website.. 
 

To avoid a late fee of $40.00 your completed registration form must be received 
by June 30, 2017*. 
 
*The late fee applies to those families with children currently in our program. The late fee will be 
waived for those families who are new to the religious education program.  
 

If your child is going to be three years old, (by September 30th), four or five years old, 
please register for Sunday school by completing the Sunday Preschool registration 
form. 
 

If your child is entering grade one through eight in September, and you would like for 
your child to be in class, please register for class by completing the In-Class 
Registration form, and the Family Dismissal Contact sheet.  
 

If you are registering your child for grade one through eight and would like to home-
school your child, please register by using the Religious Education Home School 
registration form and also complete the Family Dismissal contact sheet. 
 

For all families with children entering in grade one, two and eight, in order for 
your registration to be considered complete, we must have a copy of your child’s 
baptism certificate. 
 

For families with children in grade two and eight, receiving second and eighth 
grade sacraments, additional fees and class time may apply.  More information 
will follow. 
 

Our programs can only be offered with the help of generous volunteers. We would love 
to have parents assist our program as catechists. Catechists will receive a tuition credit 
of 50% which applies to tuition fees only (not including the 2nd or 8th grade fee). 
 

Please do not delay your registration. Do not let uncertainty about your child’s fall 
schedule delay your registration for religious education. 
You can request one class change made in writing to our office. 
 

Avoid the late fee by registering prior to June 30, 2017. 
 

God Bless!                           
 

Patty Russo 

russo@saintroseonline.org 

419-874-9474 

mailto:russo@saintroseonline.org

